
A new GMCB Public Comment has been received. 
 
Submit Time: 5/24/2023  
 
Name: Natalie Morris 
Affiliation: Trustee NVRH and a consumer of NVRH 
Town/City: Peacham 
 
Topic: Hospital Budget 
 
Comment: It is essential that our hospital systems have the ability to run as effective business operations and 
have the financial resources needed to maintain the care and quality that we have today. Artificial, non 
economic based constraints will drive the opposite outcome that I think GMCB is hoping to achieve. Capping top 
line growth is not the answer- it doesn’t account for volume increases or the realities of inflation. Please 
seriously consider revising the current guidance. 
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